M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
November 29*, 2016
RE:
Field Trips

I have received the following field trip request:

​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​

	School
	Date Of Trip
	Location
	Reason

	New Haven Elementary
	April 5, 2017
	Frankfort
	Educational

	
	
	
	


I recommend approval of the field trip, as presented

Eric McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
